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                          The Unique Boutique Annual Report 

 

The Boutique attended the 2023 Conference in Independence as in April, where we had good sales. It 
was unfortunate that we couldn’t attend the area Fall Conferences, due to scheduling conflicts. These 
were our only on site sales opportunities this past year, although we did have a few email and website 
sales. I am hopeful more events/meetings will be available during this upcoming year and would love for 
chapters to invite the Boutique to a meeting or event. 

There have been three Boutique Treasure Stipend requests for 2024, and we are granting all three, 
awarding a total of $1,100. With this amount in 2024, we have awarded a total of $15,150.00 since 
2007. 

Goals for 2024-2025: 

1. Promote the Boutique Treasure Stipend for first-time attendees. 
2. Update the Boutique website, https://the-unique-boutique-100675.weeblysite.com/ 

And promote it more by placing ads in other state’s newsletters. 
3. Continue to find new merchandise. 
4. Bring in more members to the committee and delegate more of the jobs. 
5. Take the Boutique to more events/meetings. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of the Unique Boutique. 

Committee: 
Janet Walsh, Emerita - Founder 
Lynn Hughes, Omega 
Pam Westcott-Culp, Beta Beta 
Dr. Wendy Hacke, Beta Beta 
Catie Thurber-Brown, Chair, Beta Beta 
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